
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
August 12, 2024 

 
2025 ELECTION PRE-FILING NOTICE 

 
Individuals interested in running for Aldermen in the 2025 Consolidated Election to be held on 

April 1, 2025, are hereby notified that the United City of Yorkville will accept nominating 
petitions for the positions of Aldermen (Ward I, Ward II, Ward III, Ward IV) which are four-
year terms at the City Hall Administration Offices, 651 Prairie Pointe Drive at the following 

dates and times: 
 

Tuesday, November 12, 2024 from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
Wednesday, November 13, 2024 from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
Thursday, November 14, 2024 from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Friday, November 15, 2024 from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
Monday, November 18, 2024 from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 
Election laws require filing offices to remain open until 5:00 p.m. on the final day of filing; 

therefore, City Offices will be open until 5:00 p.m. on November 18, 2024. 
 
 
 

By:  Jori Behland 
                                            City Clerk 

United City of Yorkville 
Office of the City Clerk 
651 Prairie Pointe Drive 
Yorkville, Illinois 60560 
Telephone:  630-553-4350 
www.yorkville.il.us 


